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NADA 2014 VIP Reception

Event

1.25.14


Please Join Fisher Phillips, Complí, Capital Automotive & Crowe Horwath LLP for Our:

Welcome to NADA 2014 VIP Reception at World Famous

Pat O'Brien's

624 Bourbon Street


New Orleans, LA

Saturday, January 25, 2014


5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

This private event is by invitation only and RSVP is required.


Please RSVP to Jonica Smith by January 15, 2014


via email: events@compli.com or via phone: (503) 963-4216.





*Don’t forget to wear your NADA Badge.
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